Jeffrey Twersky

If the project was simply to improve air quality, that would be one thing, but as noted on the
webpage, but missing here, the project will actually increase air pollution. As a Vashon resident,
and one who will be adversely affected by the decreased air quality, that is unacceptable to me, and
ought to be unacceptable to the State of Washington. Rather than approve such projects, the State
should be doing everything in its power to reduce pollution. It should certainly not be granting
permits to increase pollution.



